
ILLINOIS ASSOC/ATION
OF SCHOOL BOARDS

AUG 21 20i3

Lighting The Way To

Êxce//ence In School
Covernance

PLEASE REPLY TO:

Q 2921 Baker Drive

Springfield, lllinois

62703-5929

2171528-9688

tax: 217 l528-2831

Q One lmperial Place

1 East 22nd Street

Suite 20

Lombard, lllinois

60148-6120

630/629-3776

Fax 630/629-3940

OFFICERS

Carolyne Brooks

President

Karen Fisher

Vice President

Joseph Alesandrini

I mmediate Past President

Dale Hansen

Treasurer

Roger L. Eddy

Ëxecutive Director

August 26,2013

Board of Education
Geneva CUSD 304
Attn: Mark Grosso, Board President
227 N. Fourth St.
Geneva, lL 60134

Dear Members of the Board of Education:

Congratulations! Your board of education is one of ten to earn the IASB's
2013 School Board Governance Recognition designation. This recognition
is designed to acknowledge those school boards that have engaged in
activities and modeled behaviors that lead to excellence in local school
governance in support of quality public education. As evidenced by your
application, the Geneva CUSD 304 board of education has worked hard to
do that.

We will be formally presenting this recognition to your board at the Kiswaukee
Fall Division Dinner Meeting scheduled for October 3,2013. We hope many of
you will be able to attend as we would like to take a photograph of your
governance team at the conclusion of the dinner meeting to include in a special

display recognizing you and the other recipients in the Comiskey Room at the
Joint Annual Conference in November.

We commend you for your hard work and the distinction of being among the
third "class" of School Board Governance Recognition recipients'

Sincerely,

Roger Eddy
Executive Director
lllinois Association of School Boards

cc: Laurel DiPrima
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IASB is an lllinois not-for-profit corporation dedicated to excellence in local school governance


